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Cooman, Kevin

From: Jim Brekovsky <letsgobucs2016@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 3, 2020 3:02 PM
To: Cooman, Kevin
Subject: FW: Meeting FGNF

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  
Per below, one more agenda item for FGNF.   Seems like a reasonable request to me but since I haven’t been around as 
long as all the others,  will be interested of any discussion on it. 
 
Thanks, 
Jim 
 
 

From: Frank 
Sent: Thursday, December 3, 2020 1:39 PM 
To: Jim Brekovsky 
Subject: Meeting FGNF 
 
Jim 
   Reminder that FGNF has a maximum of $750.00 per family per year of payment date.  
     
    Based on the Pandemic and knowing that there will be many that have accumulated a large debt in excess of 
maximum  amount. Can you try to get an approval for $1,000.00 for a period of time, till June? 
 
    Also a cost of living increased on the base amount (depending on what is decided as the new permanent base amount 
after June). The previous amount established several years back did not include cost of living increases which is a big 
factor. 
 
    Jim I hope I am clear on this, if you wish to talk about this please call me. 
  
 


